
I am writing to request your support for our initiative to enhance outdoor education for our
preschool and elementary students at Bambini Creativi. Our goal is to create a stimulating
and enriching outdoor environment by adding a greenhouse, weathervane, pergola, picnic
tables, umbrellas, benches, and a water table play feature to our Nature Playyard. 

Outdoor education is vital in developing young minds, fostering a love for nature, and
encouraging exploration and discovery. 

Did you know that the average American child spends only about 4-7 minutes a day in
unstructured outdoor play but more than 7 hours a day in front of a screen? This startling fact
highlights the growing disconnect between children and nature, which can significantly affect
their physical and mental well-being. Encouraging children to spend more time in nature can
help foster creativity, reduce stress, and promote overall health. 

By incorporating these features, we aim to provide our students with an outdoor space where
they can learn and play in a hands-on, interactive manner.

Adding a greenhouse will allow our students to learn about plant growth, sustainability, and
the environment in a practical setting. The weathervane will be a visual tool for teaching
about weather patterns and meteorology. The pergola, picnic tables, umbrellas, and benches
will create comfortable spaces for outdoor classes, reading sessions, and socializing. Lastly,
the water table play feature will offer sensory play and scientific exploration opportunities.

Your contribution will directly impact our students' educational experiences by providing them
with a dynamic outdoor environment that enhances their learning and development.
Additionally, Bambini Creativi will recognize your generosity through signage in the outdoor
area and our promotional materials.

We believe that every child should have access to a diverse and engaging outdoor
educational space, and time in nature impacts our overall health. Your support will help us
create an environment where our students can learn, explore, and thrive, making a significant
difference in their lives. Your contribution will be a source of pride and fulfillment, knowing
that you have played a part in shaping the future of these children.

We are deeply grateful for any donation you are able to provide, and we assure you that it
will be put to good use to benefit the education of our students. Thank you for considering
our request. We would be happy to provide further details about our project and answer any
questions you may have. Your support is invaluable to us and to the students who will benefit
from these outdoor enhancements.
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